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From Editors 
 

Dear Children, 

 Hi!  Summer vacation is coming!  Next 

year will be your last year in a primary school!  

Don’t forget to pay attention in lessons, 

especially English!  Now, let’s share some of 

your writing here!   
 

Love,  

Miss Wylie Lai            Miss Annie Chan 

Miss Kitty Tse           Miss Helen Chan           

Miss Miu Ho       
 

 
 

 

 

Let’s Read 

 

A Diary of a Character in The Brave Tin Soldier         by Huang Shun Kwan Kevin 5C 
 

Monday                                                                                             21st January 

      I saw a boy this afternoon. He was looking at me. First, I couldn’t see him clearly 

because I was shortsighted. I thought he was smiling at me. Perhaps, he is a nice man. Then, 

he went near me. I felt scared. He was handsome but he has one leg only. Maybe he will be 

my husband. 

      At mid-night, a goblin came out from the clock. He was ugly and scary. He was shouting 

at the tin soldier. I wanted him to stop. I think both the goblin and the tin soldier love me. 

I don’t know what to do. I don’t know how to make a good choice. 

                                                                                                          Dancing Lady 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.sps.edu.hk/


 

 

St. Patrick’s School      Shamrock                                  Primary 5    July 2019                                                                                                                                                                  

 

St. Patrick’s School    http://www.sps.edu.hk/                                                                 Page 2 

A Healthy Lifestyle                                                                 by Liu Yan Wing Rain 5D 

Dear Judy Yeung, 

       How are you? I would like to suggest some advice to you about your lifestyle. 

       Yesterday, you came to my clinic and told me that you have only one meal every day. I think it is 

bad for your health. You should have three meals each day although you are very busy. If you do not 

have enough food, you may feel hungry. You should have some healthy food so that you can have 

enough energy to work.  

       Also, it is very bad for you to sleep only two to three hours a day. You must sleep at least eight 

hours every day. If you do not have enough sleep, you may feel foggy and you cannot focus on your 

work.  

       Moreover, you should try to do something to make you feel relaxed. When you have bad mood, you 

can talk to your friends, listen to music or have a walk in the countryside. They are all good for you. 

       In conclusion, you should try eat healthy, sleep more and do something to make you feel happy 

after work. I hope that you will be a healthy person in the future. 

                                                                                                                         Best wishes, 

                                                                                                                          Dr. Tang 

A reply letter to Mr. Chan             by Leung Sam Chak Wang 5B 

7th January, 2019 

Dear Mr. Chan, 
 

I know you are organizing a summer outing for P5 students but have not 

decided where to go yet. I have read your letter and learned more about 

SKORC and TMTWSC. I think I like TMTWSC more. 
 

I enjoy doing water sports. There are many water activities in TMTWSC. I love 

kayaking. I haven’t tried sailing and windsurfing. I would like to try them all. 

I think it will be great! 
 

There are many land activities in SKORC but I don’t like them. I don’t like 

riding a bicycle because it is tiring. I don’t like archery because it is very 

dangerous. I have never played badminton but I think it is too easy. 
 

I really think TMTWSC is more suitable for us. We can go there by bus. It takes 

about 60 minutes to get there. Please write back soon. 
 

Love, 

Sam Leung 
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Leo’s Diary                         by Wong Yam Ching Julian 5A 

21st January (Monday)                                                Sunny                                                                               

Today was a colourful day because my dad gave me a 

birthday present. It was a box of tin soldiers. However, there was 

one soldier who only has one leg. I felt surprised but I still like it 

very much.   

I put it in my bedroom. It was near the Dancing Lady. She is 

very beautiful. I put them together because they are both one-

legged. I smiled happily. I played with them together excitedly.  

I am very tired now. I need to sleep. Good night, Diary.                                                                                                    

Leo 

 

 

 

Festivals                                                           by Ip Kam Yeung Max 5D 

Dear Mr. Handsome Firework, 

    How are you? We are going to see each other very soon. It makes me feel excited 

but afraid. 

    You are so colourful and spectacular when you burst in the sky. However, you made 

the air too smoky last year. My eyes were full of tears. I needed to see the doctor 

because I could not see things clearly. I was frightened. 

    Luckily, I have recovered now! However, I am scared that your smoke will make me 

feel sick again. Would you please emit less smoke this time? I don’t want to get hurt 

again. 

                                                                                           Best wishes, 

Miss Pretty Dragon Boat 

 
A Thank you Letter                                           by Lam Siu Yu Tina 5A 

 

Dear Happy Prince,  

I am the little girl. In the past, I was poor. I did not have money to buy food, clothes, 

quilts or coats. I was hungry and cold. I felt unhappy. 

      Thank you very much for the sapphire. I felt thankful to see it on my desk. I sold it  

two days ago. Then I got some money to buy food, clothes, quilts and a coat. Now, I feel 

full and warm after having some food. I can go to school and play with my friends. 

Thank you for your help! I promise that I will study hard.  

                                                                                                      Love,                                                                                                                                 

The Little Match Girl 
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Mr Chiu’s New Job                                  by Chun Ka Yan Christy 5B 

Mr. Chiu has a new job. Now he is a fashion designer. He works at St. Patrick’s 

School. It is in Lok Fu. 

Mr. Chiu works from 7am to 4pm. He is so happy because he can help people 

design clothes. He meets many polite students and helpful teachers every day. 

Mr. Chiu makes clothes for students and teachers every day. When students’ 

uniform is dirty, he will also help them wash their clothes. The students will say 

“Thank you” to him. Mr. Chiu likes his job because he enjoys designing clothes, chatting 

and playing with students. 

Festivals                                                                                                                              by Yuen Pak Hei Max 5A 
Dear Mr. Excited Toy Fireworks,  

How are you? I haven’t seen you for a long time. We are going to see each other very soon. It makes me feel worried but 

excited. 

I am worried because I got hurt last year. I felt pain because you accidentally burned me and my red packet brother up. And 

my red packet brother died eventually.  

I am excited because I can see children playing happily with you at Chinese New Year. However, I am afraid that I may get 

hurt again. Would you please remind the children to be careful this time when they are playing with you? Thanks for your help! 

Love,               

Mr. Rich Red Packet 

A New Job at St. Patrick’s School                                                                    by Yan Sin Tung Santo 5C 

       I create a new job for Mr. Chiu. Now he works as a Father Clown at St. Patrick’s School. He works 

from nine o’clock in the morning to two o’clock in the afternoon.  

      Mr. Chiu meets students and teachers in his job. He plays magic tricks with students and gives them 

snacks such as cookies, fruit bars and candies. He also gives them some stationary, for example, beautiful 

pens and rulers. He also tells them jokes in English. He tells children stories about Jesus, too!  

      Mr. Chiu likes his job because he loves to meet students every day. He wants to introduce 

Jesus to children. 

 
Let’s learn and write! 
 

Write with your pencils. 

Learn by your hearts. 

Yours will be special 

To gain higher marks! 

English Department 

St. Patrick’s School 

My Dad                by So Kin To Darren 5B 

When I was one year old, 

I couldn’t get dressed. 

Dad, it’s you who taught me 

how to get dressed. 

Thank you, Dad. 

You are such a patient person. 
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